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411 Brixton Avenue
St. hmb.rt’ P.QC
May 27, 1963

Miss Ruth J, Northcett, Editor

Journal of the Royal Astronomical Society of Canada
252 College Street

Toronto 2B, Ontario

Dear Miss Northeott,

Thank-you for your letter of May 22, I regret the delay in answering,
but I just received your letter which was forwarded to me in Ottawa where I
expect to be for a short time,

S8ince Mr, Dickinson has taken charge of the Variable Star SEction, I now
think that the light curve of Nova Herculis should not be published with my
report, I expect that he will wish to include it in one of his reports.

The main purpose of my paper is to introduge the Comet and Nova Seetion
to all R,AsS4Ce members, so the drawing of comet Seki-Lines is not important
to the report, I did not bring the comet drawings to Ottawa with me, so I
,_. cannot send you another one, I think that the report would be satisfactory
without a drawing.

I doubt if it is necessary to change the report (at this late dute) to
explain the cooperation between Mr, Dickinson and myself, I can do this in
my next "Bulletin" which, I expect, will be issued goon after publication of
my report,

Yours gincerely,

Jin Low




